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  March 14th, 2018 
 
 

Dear Prof. Hänggi, 

 
It is a very great pleasure for me to inform you that the European Academy of Sciences has 
awarded you the 2018 Blaise Pascal Medal for Physics. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Ceremony of Awards of the European Academy of 
Sciences. 
 
The Symposium and Ceremony of Awards will take place on October 18-20, 2018, at the 
Center for Interdisciplinary Research (ZiF), Bielefeld University (Germany). 
 

 
We would appreciate if you could accept this award and invitation and we are willing to give 
you any other needed information. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 

 

 
Prof. Alain Tressaud 

President  
 

 


